
V A L P O  S U R F  P R O J E C T  M A T C H I N G  C H A L L E N G E
On Saturday, March 23, 2024, Valpo Surf Project (VSP) dedicated
its HQ in Valparaíso, Chile the French-Alamos Center in honor of
Ken French, Rodrigo Alamos, respectively, and their families in
recognition of their decade-long commitment to the Valpo Surf
Project. The Dedication was part of a larger weekend that showcased
the everyday realities our students face living in Valparaíso, Chile,
and the importance of the Valpo Surf Project in empowering these
kids to create a better future for themselves and their communities. 

In a powerful call to action during the Dedication Celebration a generous donor
offered VSP an incredible opportunity to transform our organization and impact
through a matching donation challenge. The match:

Will run from March 23, 2024 through March 23, 2025. 
Any new donations and increased donations made during this period will be
matched.
A new donation refers to an individual, foundation, or corporation who has
never donated before and this will be their first donation to Valpo Surf Project.
New donations given within the challenge timeframe will be matched in their totality. 
For individuals, foundations, and corporations who have donated before, the
difference between gifts given during March 23, 2023 and March 23, 2024  and
gifts given during March 23, 2024 - March 23, 2025 will be matched. For
example, if you gave $1,000 during the first period and $3,000 during the current
period the $2,000 difference will be matched. 

For those who have donated to VSP before but did not donate during the
period of March 23, 2023 - March 23, 2024, donations made during the
challenge timeframe will be matched in their totality.

We are incredibly grateful for this matching challenge and belief in the Valpo Surf
Project. Join us in this extraordinary opportunity to create a lasting impact in the

lives of kids in Chile and beyond. 
If you have any questions about the match, please reach out to Abby at amclagan@valposurfproject.org.


